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Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,

  This month, third and fourth graders are taking a field trip to theThis month, third and fourth graders are taking a field trip to the
Alabama Music Hall of Fame on April 28. Students will exploreAlabama Music Hall of Fame on April 28. Students will explore
various careers in agriculture, nursing, construction, and more!various careers in agriculture, nursing, construction, and more!

Parents are encouraged to attend this FREE event! Stay tuned forParents are encouraged to attend this FREE event! Stay tuned for
more parent opportunities throughout the school year!more parent opportunities throughout the school year!

Thank you for all you do to support your children and the ColbertThank you for all you do to support your children and the Colbert
County School System. Our schools are stronger when parents areCounty School System. Our schools are stronger when parents are
involved.involved.

Yours in Education,Yours in Education,
Mrs.PayneMrs.Payne
Family and Community LiaisonFamily and Community Liaison
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